REPLY TO BE ADDRESSED TO:
THE UNDER-SECRETARY OF STATE
FOR EXTERMAL AFFAIRS

OTTAWA

Ottawa, December 21, 1948.

gur file No. 2006-JN-40

Dear Sir,

I refer to your letter
of December 15 concerning Tokio Maikawa
and his family who are seeking entry
into Japan.

Their application has been
referred to General Headquarters, SCAP,
and T will inform you in,due course,
whether or not the Maikawa family are ad-

missible to Japan.

Yours sincerely,

i&(ﬂgting Under-Secretary of State

Kunio Hidaka, for External Affairs.

Economic and Legislative
Consultant,
61 Avenue Road,
Toronto 5, Ontario.
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